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Second Supplement to Memorandum 98-74

Health Care Decisions: Draft Recommendation Revisions
(Comments of State Bar Advance Directives Committee)

Attached to this memorandum is a letter from Leah V. Granof on behalf of the

Advance Directives Committee of the State Bar Estate Planning, Trust and

Probate Law Section Executive Committee, commenting on the health care

decisions tentative recommendation. The Advance Directive Committee is

generally supportive of the draft, particularly taking into account a number of

revisions made at the September meeting.

We will raise the Committee’s concerns when we get to the relevant sections

as we complete the review of the draft recommendation at the December

meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Stan Ulrich
Assistant Executive Secretary










